Welcome to the park
Enjoy, respect and share

This park is a shared space for everyone to enjoy, whether you're
soaking up the sunshine, stretching your legs, or meeting
friends for a picnic. To keep it safe, welcoming, and fair for all,
we've put together a few simple do's and don'ts.

What You Can Do:

Relax and unwind — bring a picnic, enjoy your lunch, or
simply lie back in the grass.

Walk, jog, or cycle — stick to the designated paths and be
mindful of others.

Bring your dog — just keep them on a lead along walkways
and under control at all times.

Enjoy music — playing quiet, non-amplified instruments is
welcome as long as it doesn'’t disturb others.

Kite flying — permitted in the main park area (not Tetley
Triangle), just be safe and courteous.

Small group fitness — not-for-profit exercise classes (under 5
people) are allowed but shouldn't be a business base.

What's Not Allowed:

To protect people, wildlife, the following activities are prohibited:
BEHAVIOUR

Anti-social behaviour

Drug and alcohol use

Shouting, excessive noise, loud music (unless at an authorised
event), or busking without permission

Climbing trees, statues, or structures



ACTIVITIES

Fires, BBQs, fireworks, bonfires or releasing balloons/lanterns
Camping or overnight stays

Organised sports matches, cricket, golf, archery, or hard ball
games

Horse riding

Skateboarding or cycling on the grass

Commercial or unauthorised public performances or events
Metal detecting, digging, or scattering ashes

Flying of model aircraft or drones unless a formal application
and license has been granted.

VEHICLES & EQUIPMENT

Cars, motorbikes, or e-bikes (unless dismounted)
No self-propelled or motorised vehicles except emergency
vehicles, mobility scooters and pre authorised access vehicles

WILDLIFE & ENVIRONMENT

Disturbing, harming, or feeding wildlife
Damaging or removing trees, plants, or flowers
Interfering with lifesaving equipment

Help Us Keep the Park Beautiful

Please take your litter home with you, and clean up after your
pets. We're working together to make this a clean, green and
peaceful place for everyone to enjoy. Thanks for being part of our
park community!



